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September	2022	
	
Dear	Parent	/	Carer,		
	
The	Headteacher,	governors	and	staff	of	St	Mary’s	warmly	invite	parents	/	carers	to	visit	
the	school	for	our	Parents’	Information	Evening.	At	St	Mary’s,	we	believe	that	young	
people	flourish	when	school	and	home	operate	together	in	close	partnership.	There	will	
be	a	welcome	and	presentations	in	the	Drama	Theatre	covering	several	aspects	of	school	
life.	These	events	are	arranged	as	follows:	
	
Wednesday,	14th	September:		

Year	7,	8	&	9	(Joint	KS3)	 5:30	p.m.	

Year	10	&	11	(Joint	KS4)	 6:30	p.m.		
	
If	you	have	children	 in	both	Key	Stages,	 I	would	recommend	 that	you	attend	 the	KS4	
session.		
	
There	will	be	a	number	of	 senior	 staff	 on	 the	night	who	will	 be	presenting	 the	 latest	
developments	at	St	Mary’s,	and	this	Information	Evening	is	an	ideal	opportunity	to	hear	
about	these	changes.	
	
As	ever,	your	support	for	all	we	do	at	St	Mary’s	is	very	much	appreciated,	and	we	look	
forward	in	advance	to	your	attendance.		
	
Yours	sincerely,	

     
Mr P Thompson 
Headteacher	


